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Oregon's citizens critically need this benefit to allow for quality health care and 

prevent financial ruin due to unforseen, but necessary. medical expenses.  Approve 

this measure!  Please, our wellbeing and quality of life is inextricably tied to the 

availability of this service for all Oregonians. 


